
SONICS SHOUTOUT 

Interested in sponsoring? 

Our program is always welcoming new sponsors! If you think 

this is something your organization would consider, contact 

us at sponsorship@allendalerobotics.com or scan the QR 

code for more details. 

Congratulations Vex Teams! 

From April 25th to 27th, our VRC and Vex 

IQ Teams, 61187B Build It Awesome, 

61187E Mechanikal Advantage, 61187C 

Blood, Sweat, and Guinea Pig Snuggles, 

61187D The Blueberry Smoothies and 

61187G The Toothless Waffles, were invited 

to the Vex World Championships in         

Dallas, Texas.                                                               

They did very well overall, and all of us at            

Allendale Robotics are very excited for all of 

our Vex Teams, and hope to inspire them to 

continue their journeys in robotics              

and STEAM. 



THANK YOU SPONSORS FOR YOUR SUPPORT 


